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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The public is hereby advised that the Town of Gordonsville Town Council will hold a Public Hearing on 

the following matter on Thursday, October 27, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.  The hearing will be held in the Council 

chambers on the 2nd floor of Town Hall located at 112 South Main Street, Gordonsville, Virginia.  All 

persons with an interest in the same are encouraged to attend this Public Hearing.  Oral and/or written 

comments will be received at that time. 

 

REDUCTION TO PERSONAL PROPERTY TAX RATE 

 

Pursuant to §58.1-3012 of the Virginia Code, Town Council will consider an ordinance to amend the 

personal property tax rate for vehicles (automobiles, trucks and motorcycles), which was previously 

adopted by ordinance on May 16, 2022. Said ordinance proposes to reduce the personal property tax rate 

for vehicles (automobiles, trucks and motorcycles) from $0.99 per $100 assessed valuation to $0.72 per 

$100 assessed valuation for tax year 2022.  

 

Additional information may be obtained by contacting Deborah S. Kendall, Town Manager, via telephone 

at 540-832-2233 or via e-mail at dkendall@gordonsville.org . 
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